
Scan the QR code or visit
www.UTAHVAPOR.COM

Takes less than 2 
minutes.

No sign up or donation
required.

Delivers to all of your
representatives.

The voice of the people may be our last option.
WE NEED YOU NOW MORE THAN EVER!

Starting Dec 31, 2024 nearly all 
vapor products will be BANNED in Utah!

SB61 HAS PASSED!

THE UTAH VAPOR BAN
STOP


